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      Last Off-Season Lunch this year:   Third Thursday, 3/20 
________________________________________________________________________ 

 

    Memorial Mass for Deceased St. Linus Golf League Members       

            Thursday, March 20
th
, 7:00AM, then Coffee/Donuts 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                We need new members 
 

If you have golf buddies who may enjoy playing in our league, invite 

them to join us.  Contact Bill Nebreiza and he will send them a letter. 

 

We are going to send letters to past members who left us inviting them 

back.  If you run across one of them, talk to them about re-enlisting. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                               GOLF 
Yes, the ice and snow will melt and we will be starting in April.  For you 

Master’s Fans, that recent ice storm which hit Georgia, knocked down the 

Eisenhower Tree on 17.  So its been a bad winter everywhere.  Our Golf 

Letters will go out next month. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

             Happy st. patrick’s day 
 

Golf is a game invented by the same people who think music comes 

out of a bagpipe.   - Lee Trevino 

 


